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Dear Jane and John,
Thank you for the hospitality you provided last week during my visit to St. Paul, Minnesota. It was my first visit to your city and I found it quite beautiful. Our day trip to the lake was refreshing and I had a lot of fun sailing. I look forward to your visit to Manhattan next month. You won’t need the sailing outfit when you come but you will need your walking shoes! We will walk through the city streets and gaze at the tall buildings, climb to the top of the landmarks, and spend a day strolling through Central Park.
I am anxiously awaiting your arrival next month.
Sincerely,
Glenda Romero

